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May 29, 1998

Al Czecholinski

Dane Co. Public Works Dept.
1919 Expo Way

Madison, W1 53703

Subject: No Further Action on the December 1992 Hydraulic Oil Release from a hoist in
the Highway Garage at 2302 Fish Hatchery Road in Madison ‘

Dear Mr. Czecholinski:

We have reviewed this case file in light of the monitoring well results from the UST site nearby.
The 1992 release of hydraulic oil does not appear to have reached or impacted downgradient
monitoring wells. Therefore, No Further Action is necessary with regards to the hydraulic oil
release. If, in the future, the Department receives information, which shows that additional work
is necessary, we have the authority to require further action.

We appreciate your ongoing efforts to clean up this site. If you have any questions, give me a
call.

Sincerely,

OHds ). O

Theodore J. Amman
Spill Response Coordinator/Hydrogeologist
(608) 275-3332

TIA/tja
cc: Steven Schulz, Ayres Associates, 2445 Darwin Road, Madison, W1 53704
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